Joint Emergency Medical Service

Board Meeting

February 10, 2020

The Board Members of Joint Emergency Medical Service met in regular session on Monday, February 10, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. Board Members, William Bicknell and Brian Morris were present.

Fiscal Officer, Scot Fromeyer was present.

Chief Andy Riddlough and Asst. Chief Jesse Madden were present.

There were no guests.

Mr. Morris made a motion to approve the Minutes from the January 13 and 29th Board Meetings. Mr. Bicknell seconded the motion. Motion Passed.

Mr. Morris made a motion to approve the Invoices paid by the Fiscal Officer. Mr. Bicknell seconded the motion. Motion Passed.

Mr. Morris made a motion to approve the Budget Reports prepared by the Fiscal Officer.

Mr. Bicknell seconded the motion. Motion Passed.

Chief Riddiough gave an update on vehicle maintenance. Chiefs meeting with Village of Carliste and Franklin Township Fire Chiefs, Building improvements and Coronavirus Safety for employees.

Mr. Morris made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:42 p.m. Mr. Bicknell seconded the motion. Motion Passed.